
 

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 3rd February 2025 
 

 
Whole School 
information 
 
 
 

 
Headteachers Award – this will be presented in Fridays assembly to recognise 
exemplary contributions to our school values and ethos. This week’s Headteacher 
Award will be given to Macey N in Class 5WO. Parents/carers are invited to our 
celebration assembly on Friday 7th February. Please arrive from 2.05pm for a 
2.10pm start. 
 
Lunch menu – week 2  
 
Community garden rota – Week 1 
 
Tuesday - Y3/4 Football tournament (selected pupils only) 
 
Wednesday - Parent consultations 
 
Friday - Maths day - Friday 7th February is the NSPCC number day. We’re very 
excited to get involved and raise money for a children’s charity as well as have a 
great time in school exploring maths. On the day we would like the children (and 
staff!) to wear an item of clothing with a number on it and make a donation. This 
could be a favourite sports top or cap, or even a onesie. Or why not get more 
creative and design a unique t-shirt, hat or even become a human-sized calculator or 
dice! 
Donating is easy, please use the NSPCC link below to make a donation. 

https://charity.giftt.tech/payments/94243a05f7dac34ed166fdd186d14a25/checkout?e
vent_token=1ed590e5127a29d931fb38e4632cb218 

Look out on next week’s week ahead to see how much we raised. 

 
 
 

 
SEND 
 

 
Children's Mental Health Week will take place from 3-9th February 2025 and is an 
opportunity to shine a spotlight on and raise awareness for children and young 
people's mental health. This year's theme is Know Yourself, Grow Yourself. Children 
will get to participate in a number of activities to support their mental health 
throughout the week. Should you need any resources to support your child during 
this week, Place2Be is providing free resources for families to use about children's 
mental health https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/families/ 
 
 
 

 
BFG  
 

 
The BFG are always looking for parent volunteers to join their amazing team. If you 
are interested or for further information, please email 
brackenwoodjuniorbfg@gmail.com 
 
 

https://charity.giftt.tech/payments/94243a05f7dac34ed166fdd186d14a25/checkout?event_token=1ed590e5127a29d931fb38e4632cb218
https://charity.giftt.tech/payments/94243a05f7dac34ed166fdd186d14a25/checkout?event_token=1ed590e5127a29d931fb38e4632cb218
https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/families/
mailto:brackenwoodjuniorbfg@gmail.com


Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 27th January 2025 
3B – 97.78%               3W – 97.5% 
 
No updates for Year 3. 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 7th February. Please arrive at 2:05pm for a 
2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  
 
3B 
Isabelle 
Bobby 
Evelyn  
 
 
3W 
Eliza 
Emily 
Benny 
 
 
 
 

Y4 Weekly attendance w/c 27th January 2025 
4K – 98.93%               4T – 95.38% 
 
We have had another great week in Year 4. The children have been working so hard 
and participating well in their lessons. Thank you to everyone that has returned the 
consent forms for the loan of the ukuleles. We have started to give these out this 
week and will continue to do so as more forms are received. Our parent 
consultations are taking place next week and we are looking forward to meeting with 
as many of you as possible. If you are unable to make this date then please let us 
know and we would be happy to arrange an alternative date to meet with you. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Mrs Kavanagh and Miss Thomas 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 7th February. Please arrive at 2:05pm for a 
2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  
 
4K 
Darcie 
Isabelle 
Leo 
 
 
4T 
Betsy  
Isla-Mills  
Jack  
 
 
 
 



Y5 Weekly attendance w/c 27th January 2025 
5W – 90%               5WO – 96.55% 
 

Storeton Woods 
After a site visitor due to recent weather and the current conditions in the woods, 
we are going to postpone our trip. We look forward to walking our classes there 
when the ground has had more time to dry out. We hope by waiting a few weeks 
our trip will be safer and much more enjoyable. Nearer the time, we will be asking 
for adults to accompany us on our walk. So please look out for future requests. We 
need 4 volunteers for each class.  
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 7th February. Please arrive at 2:05pm for a 
2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  
 
5W 
Charlie 
Violet 
Jack B 
 
 
5WO 
Perrie-Rose 
Cindy 
Jude 
 
 

Y6 Weekly attendance w/c 27th January 2025 
6LB – 98.52%               6M – 95.26% 
 
A letter regarding Year 6 puberty lessons is attached separately for Year 6 
parents/carers.  
 
Thank you to the children who have been coming into school early to do additional 
arithmetic (invited via a letter). They were fantastic this week and we can’t wait to 
see the progress they make over the next few months. Keep up the hard work and 
excellent attitudes! 
 
Wednesday - we are very much looking forward to the parent consultations (online 
and in person). 
Thursday - PC Jenkins is in school to speak to Year 6 children about online safety 
and social media. 
Friday - Maths day. Please see whole school section for more information. 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 7th February. Please arrive at 2:05pm for a 
2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  
 
6LB 
Flynn K 
Harllie H 
Seb L 



 
 
6M 
Luca W 
Oscar 
Leo SW 
 

 


